
Asbestos Inspection Report  

The Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) requires regular inspections and periodic reviews of our 
facilities with regards to asbestos material and to report those results to our school community.  We 
recently completed our new inspection in January.  Given the construction date of the main building and 
the manufacture date of the modular building, it has been determined that they are asbestos free.  The 
parish hall was inspected and there were no significant changes in the asbestos materials noted during 
our initial inspection in  November 10, 2015  All asbestos materials are in satisfactory condition and we 
shall continue to manage them in place, as recommended by the accredited management planner. 

We are required to perform reviews or inspections of asbestos materials in our facilities every six 
months.  The results are shared with an accredited management planner making recommendations, if 
any,  to safely manage asbestos materials in the parish hall. 

We are required to make this report to our parents and staff and have our report and plan available in 
the main office. 


